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Complete to 8-27-90

A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5839 AS INTRODUCED 5-29-90

The bill would allow automobile insurance companies to require customers 
to install ignition interlock devices in their vehicles or complete alcohol or 
drug education or treatment programs (or both) as a condition of providing 
them with auto insurance if the customers had been convicted of driving under 
the influence of alcohol or controlled substances or driving while impaired, 
or had been subject to an order of disposition of the probate court for such 
Michigan Vehicle Code violations. The provision would also apply to the 
Michigan Automobile Insurance placement Facility, a state-sponsored "insurer 
of last resort" in which all auto insurers must participate.

M3L 500.2111e and 500.3345
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